
SCP NEWSLETTER
S U M M E R  2 0 1 9

Brought to you by Attleboro Area School-to-Career Partnership , Inc .

2019 Summer of Work and
Learning Program 
T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  O F  O U R  P A R T N E R S  A N D  S P O N S O R S !

This summer we were able to place 20 students at work sites in the Attleboro area,

including Sturdy Memorial Hospital and Attleboro High School's Culinary Program,

Farm 2 Table Initiative, and Utilities Crew.

 

Students on the Utilities Crew worked on various projects throughout the building

including painting projects in classrooms and the welding shop. Our culinary students

learned the ins and outs of a commercial kitchen by preparing food for students and

staff. In addition to this, students prepared large batch meals for local soup kitchen,

Lenore's Pantry. Not only did these students hone their culinary skills, they obtained

their ServSafe Food Handler certification.

 

A special thanks to the Attleboro Land Trust, who were hugely instrumental in

providing various work projects for our Farm 2 Table crew. At the Deborah and Roger

Richardson Nature Preserve, our students assisted in various projects including the

installment of an irrigation system, renovation of a tool shed, and the planting of a

traditional colonial garden. 

 

In addition to meaningful work experience, students participated in a classroom

component, which provides a curriculum to help students identify skills and interests

directly related to career development. The Signal Success curriculum also covers

financial literacy, resume building, interviewing skills, and professional

communication. 

 

Thank you to all of our partners and donors who continue to help make the Summer of

Work and Learning Program a success! Attleboro Land Trust, Attorney General Maura
Healey's office, Bristol County Training Consortium, Bristol County Savings Bank,
HarborOne Bank, Sturdy Memorial Hospital, and the United Way of Greater
Attleboro/Taunton
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The Partnership Welcomes
Mansfield High School
The Attleboro Area SCP is pleased to announce that Mansfield High

School will be joining the partnership, starting in the 2019-2020

academic year. A part-time Career Specialist will be servicing Mansfield.

Welcome, MHS! We look forward to partnering with a new school

community. 

 

In addition to this, the SCP will be expanding the Career Specialist roles

to full-time at North Attleboro and Norton high schools. These are

positive changes for the Partnership and the communities in which we

serve. Thank you to all of our partner schools for your continued support

in what we do!

 

Upcoming Events: Credit for Life 
T H U R S D A Y ,  N O V E M B E R  7  -  A T T L E B O R O  H I G H  S C H O O L

Save the date! The 2019-2020 Credit for Life fair, which services both

Attleboro and Norton high schools' junior classes is scheduled for Thursday,

November 7. The Credit for Life fair is a fun, interactive event which helps

students build financial literacy awareness. With this, students experience

the task of managing a budget and evaluating needs versus wants, based on

their career choice. 

 

This is a large-scale event which services over 600 students and requires the

assistance of 75-100 volunteers from the community. Thank you for continued

support from North Easton Savings Bank and Bristol County Savings Bank,

and for their assistance with coordinating a large percentage of our

volunteers. 

 

If you, co-workers, family, or friends are interested in learning more about

how to volunteer your time for our Credit for Life on November 7, please

contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Kami McMorrow at

kmcmorrow@northeastonsavingsbank.com 

 

 

Source: mhs.mansfieldschools.com

 

Connecting Students to Opportunities
The SCP is always seeking new ways to connect our students with

meaningful work-based learning opportunities in our partnering

communities. Are you able to provide connections to opportunities

through employment, internships, or volunteer work? If so, contact us

today! Find more information on how to contact your local Career

Specialist at our website: www.schooltocareer.info/contact.html. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

www.schooltocareer.info


